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From JOHN E. PFEIFFER 

Thank you again for your help in looking over the Jansky 
chapter and your favorable comments. Also, I am excited to 
hear that you have found and are looking through the hole at 
2 mc. The chapters. about your work and Jansky's have been 
rewritten somewhat but not so that factual material would have 
to be re-checked. My visit to Jodrell Bank, Ca~bridge, and 
the Radar Research Establishment (Hey) in Malvern was most 
helpful, not only in obtaining numerou. corrections and suggest­
ions aod criticisms. Also, I had a chance to bring myself a 
bit more up to date. Things are moving fast. I was particular­
ly interested in Ryle IS new surv~ey and its co.mological implic­
ations. Lots of good luck to you. My delay in answering your 
note of June is occasioned by the trip to Europe--plus the 
flood in the midst of which we are at present (excuse the 
gramm8r). We are digging ourselves and our neighbors out and 
will be cleaning up for weeks. 

Yours, 

~ 


